
01.03.19     

PWA – this week’s session started with a group task .They had to 

problem solve to build structures using a limited amount of straws and 

blue tack . This linked really well to their recent DT learning on bridges 

and they were able to apply these skills to create their structures. 

                         

We have started our learning on decimals in maths and thank you for 

supporting your children with the pre learning set for half term .This has 

certainly helped them with the understanding of tenths and hundredths 

and linking this to fractions.  

In English we are looking at the job of the pronoun in adding cohesion 

to their writing and have been revisiting grammar terminology and word 

sorting .Spellings for next week will be an assessment of the year 3 /4 

spelling words .Children have now learnt most of these so I would like to 

see how many they have retained . 

We have started looking at the city of Bristol as part of our Geography 

this term and have read the story of the Bristol Giants .This story 

supposedly tells the ancient tale of how Avon Gorge was created. We 

then looked at maps and Google Earth to see if we could find any 

evidence to authenticate the story. 

You will have received a text to ask your child to bring in a roll of foil so 

that they can use this in the creation of 3D dragons -it would be great if 

this could be in by Monday of next week so that we can make a start on 

them. 

                                     Thank you  



 

 

            

 

   

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                  

 

  

                                                  

       

                

                                         

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

                    

                   

 

                                                    

    

 

 

 

 

                   

        

             

 

                                                                  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 


